
 

 

Dear Members of the CCN, 

Rotterdam The Hague Airport will transfer 1.322 unused winter 18/19 slots to Summer 19 by 

exceptionally increasing the operational planning limit. The possibility of such a transfer was included 

in the presentation for the Coordination Committee held on 12 September 2018. Only the 

operational planning limit is changed for Summer 19, the number of slots available for historic 

precedence in this season remains unchanged. 

In the appendix of this e-mail you will find the addendum to the Rotterdam The Hague Airport 

capacity declaration for Summer 19. 

The timeline for the increase of the operation planning limit is as follows: 

- Monday 4 March 2019 publication of this addendum 

- Request for new slots (for those who are not already on the RTM waiting list) for three full 

business days (5, 6 and 7 March 2019) 

- Friday 8 March 2018 start of slot allocation for the transferred capacity 

 

Best regards, 

Steven van der Kleij 

Director Development and Capacity 

Rotterdam The Hague Airport 

 

 


